
 
 
 

Board Update 

 

June 13, 2024 
The Board of Directors met via Zoom on June 13. The meeting was chaired by Vice-President 
Jennifer Fitzpatrick, in President Ian Worme’s absence. The work included a review of 
Governance Processes completed by board members, as well as Executive Limitations and 
Ends monitoring reports by CEO Ingrid Cazakoff. Discussion included upcoming municipal and 
provincial elections this fall, in anticipation of the next board meeting to be held in September in 
Saskatoon.  

Jennifer Fitzpatrick, Vice President 


